
Durham 

Civitan Club 

Club Officers 2015-2016 

 Marlene Jewell President  

 Allison Taylor President Elect 

 Danielle Cooley Vice President 

 Tommy Gentry Past President  

 Dudley Robinson Treasurer 

 Johnny Hewett Secretary 
 

Board Members 

 2014-2016 2015-2017 

 Worth Hill Jan Howard 

 Bill Oakley Rouse Kissell 

 Mike Williams  Joe Parker 

  David Ward 

Sgt-At-Arms - Worth Hill 

Bill Oakley- Chaplain 

 

Meetings every 2nd and 4th Thursday 
12:00 p.m. 

Umstead Pines 
 

INVITE A PROSPECT ! 

February 11, 2016 

 

Marlene called the meeting to order 

Bill Oakley rendered the Blessing 

Worth led the Pledge 

 

Concerns:  Dudley could not be here today because his mother fell 

and he had to take her to the doctor.  

Dewey Andrews fell this morning.  He is okay but didn’t feel like 

coming to our meeting. 

Jan Howard’s husband, Larry, has been in the hospital but is home 

now.   

Teresa Parker is suffering vertigo.  

 

Last meeting we had over 26 members attend and this meeting our 

numbers were down to 18.  Marlene asked that we look around and if 

we see a member is missing to please give them a call.  We are a  

family and it is important for our members to know that we are  

thinking about them when we don’t see them at our meetings.  This 

was an especially cold day so we understand some members would 

prefer to stay home.  Remember, fellowship is one of the keys to  

Civitan. 

 

Birthdays:  George Williams Feb. 15; Dennis Nichols Feb. 21;  

Danny Glover Feb. 28   

 

Our next meeting will be Thursday, Feb. 25 and our speaker will be 

Holly Hutchinson with Duke Cancer Center 

 

Marlene said she believes the Area IV meeting will be Monday, 

March 14 at Umstead Pines but she hasn’t received a sign-up sheet. 

 

Mike Williams, Duke Concession Men’s Basketball Chair, said we 

have two more games in February - Saturday the 13 and Thursday the 

25th.  There are two games in March, the first and fifth. If you can 

help out with any of these games, please let Mike know. 

 

Allison Taylor, Duke Concession Women’s Basketball Chair, said we 

only have two games left, tonight and the 21st.  She has these games 

covered. 

February19, 2016 

Calendar of Events 

         

    Feb. 25 General Meeting 

  Holly Hutchinson 

  Duke Cancer Center 

 

 March 1 Board Meeting 

  

 Mar. 10 General Meeting 

  Robin Synder 

  Special Olympics 

 

 Mar. 24 General Meeting 

   Jane Kolimaga

  Appointment Friend 

  

   



Durham Civitan Club 
P.O. Box 61152 
Durham, NC 27715 

 

 

Door Prizes:  Ingrid Clayton, Tommy Gentry, Carl Strayhorn, David 

Ward and Ernest Ferrell 

 

Queen of Hearts: we have $110 in the pot - Mike Reed’s number 

was called but he did not win. 

 

This was our Clergy Appreciation Meeting and it was good to see 

some of our clergy in attendance.  We would like to see more next 

year.  Our speaker was NCDE Chaplain, A.J. Reynolds.  A.J. spoke 

directly to our Pastors and his speech was very inspiring.  I believe 

his words inspired all of us. 

 

 

Don’t forget our next meeting is Thursday, February 25.   

  

 

Bring a friend - they may join! 

 

 

Editor – Marlene Jewell   

 


